
Southern Nevada Association of PRIDE, Inc. 
Public Board Meeting – June 15th, 2010 

6:30pm – The Center 
  
  

Call to Order – Jake Naylor, President @ 6:40pm 
 
Roll Call – Dennis Shaull, Secretary 
  
Pre-Notified Absences:  Paul C., Brian R., James Healey, Brandon  
Pre-Notified Tardy: Michael G. , Brenda Ben, Justin L., Andy D. 
Resignations: Tracy Skinner  
  
Approve  5/18/10 Minutes- Which have been put to the next meeting due to the Secretary’s 
laptop hard drive took a crash after last meeting.  
  
Community Comments – None 
  
  
Committee Reports –  

•         Finance- Matt has finished all the Festival reports for knowing what amount to disperse for Beverage 
sales as well as knowing what our actual paid attendance was and showing the difference from what click 
and print shows compared to what we actually had attend and paid.  

•         Parade- Ernie Reported that the L.A. Parade went really well for us this year as far as for Marketing 
Las Vegas Pride. The addition of the decorated new van and the additional 6 show girls got allot of 
attention to people wanting to take lots of pictures with our royalty and marketing team. We had allot of 
professional photographers from different magazines out there taking multiple pictures. The pictures 
should be up on Facebook, the website and MySpace very soon.  

•         Pageant- Nothing to report 

•         Logistics- Nothing to report 

•         Vendors –  Nothing to report 

•         Sponsorship – Reported that he found out that there may be another potential $5,000 coming to us 
from Bacardi.  

•         Entertainment- Nothing to report 

•         Education – Nothing to report 

•         Special Events –  Ernie has brought to the board’s attention via email that JDotSon wants us to be 
at the next pool party at Luxor and he give us $100 in donations for our merman and mermaids to show 
up, and wants to put up our pride banners and have us help decorate in rainbow colors. Ernie made the  



motion for the next weekend he holds a pool party that we attend and show support and Brenda seconds 
the motion, the vote was taking and the vote passes.  

•         Food & Beverage- Mike had mentioned that he and Brenda will go to storage the day after the 
meeting to try and work on finishing the inventory of the liquor, soda and water. Mike spoke with Sinsity 
Kettle about their bounced checks and he gave them Matt Cox’s phone number to contact about how 
much is owed exactly and as of this meeting they had not contacted Matt about this matter. BP 
contributed between 400-500 volunteer hours back to SNAPI.  
  
 
New Business –  Ernie wanted Jake to print the Banner for the SNAPI Saturday event. 
 
Next Workshop- 07/11/2010 
  
Next Public Meeting – 07/20/2010 
  
  
Motion for Adjournment- The motion was voted taking and passes and we adjourned at  
8:45pm 
  
  

  


